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Sisters of St. Francis   
SACRED HEART COMMUNITY (SHC) 
NEWS BRIEF 
Friday, October 21, 2022  
  
 

 
ADVENT RETREAT IN DENVER ON DECEMBER 3 

Sisters and Associates – we invite you to an Advent Retreat day led by 
our Sisters Karen Crouse and Patty Podhaisky. The retreat will be at the 
SHC offices (Casa Chiara) 5314 Columbine Road, Denver, CO 80221, on 
December 3rd, 9:00 am - 5:00 pm, with Mass at 4:00 pm. Please let 
Donna Kroll know, DonnaK@FranciscanWay.org, if you will participate 
so we can provide enough continental breakfast, lunch, and handouts. 
Blessings, S. Sue Artone-Fricke  
 

 
PRAYER REQUEST: 
Sister Rita Cammack, General Minister, is asking for all our prayers as she continues to have 
some health issues.  She says, "while I was in Indonesia, I had an acute episode of pain in 
my left knee due to osteoarthritis.  After being treated in the hospital there, I am now back 
in Rome.  I am walking better, and with less pain, though 'the problem' is not cured. I 
appreciate any and all of your prayers.  Thank you!   
 
 
DONNA KROLL’S SCHEDULE: 
October 26-November 1 Out-of-Town Vacation 
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